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LOMA LINDA UNIVERSITY

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
DEPARTMENT OF PEDIATRICS

January 4, 1974

LOMA LINDA, CALIFORNIA 92354
(714) 796-7311

i

Ms. Ann Baker
Raggedy Ann Cattery

156 Iowa Avenue
Riverside, CA 92507

Dear Ms. Baker:

We examined one Ragdoll cat in early 1973, and on study of

the cat's chromosomes, x-rays of the skull and spine, and

gross autopsy examination we found no significant abnormalities.
Most sincerely yours,

T4

willard R. Centerwall, M.D., M.S., M.P.H.

Professor of Pediatrics and Public Health

Director of the Genetics, Birth Defects &
Chromosome Services :

WRC/alo

P.S. I made the above statement brief enough so that if you wish to
refer to it, it should be quoted in its full context.

Best wishes to you for a happy new year.



